
ASSISTANT TEACHER GUIDELINES: 
 

Below are some expectations/guidelines for our Aspire 
Assistant teachers. Please if you have any questions before 
completing the application form don’t hesitate to email me at 
manager@aspirearts.co.nz 
 
We expect you to always be in Aspire uniform when assisting 
or all black (as per teachers) 
Correct Aspire uniform is compulsory still for your own dance 
classes. 
 
We expect you to be 5 mins early and if you are late or cant 
make it its important to let your teacher know well in advance - 
make sure you have their cell number saved. 
 
If your overseeing teacher asks you to prep something for class 
its important you do this as if you turn up having not prepped it 
causes stress on the senior teacher and a gap in the lesson 
plan. 
 
Assistant teachers must commit to helping at the Mini Show 
and Big show at the end of the year.  
 
Assistant teachers will be expected to attend a 
meeting/workshop once a term to grow and learn and 
communicate with how it is all going in their classes. 
 
Thanks for taking the time to read! We will be in touch soon 
regarding your application. 
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